
5 DECEMBER 1997 cc The Independent Chairmen

OF THE BUSINESS COMMITTEE

MEETINGS IN LONDON AND DUBLIN

In response to a request from the Business Committee at its meeting.
the British and Irish Governments inon 19 November 1997, pursuance

of Rule 21 propose that meetings should take place in:

- London during week commencing 26 January 1998 ;

Dublin on 16, 17 and 18 February 1998.

As soon as the above dates have been approved by the Business
Committee the Talks Administration Unit will provide guidance to
participants on travel and other arrangements for these meetings.

FROM: THE BRITISH & IRISH GOVERNMENTS

TO: THE CHAIRMAN & MEMBERS


